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Ottawa, March 3rd, 1910.

Rev. Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 25th ultimo in further reference to the application

for the admission of James and Martin Knudson to the

Elkhorn Industrial School.

In reply I beg to say that, in view of the

fact that these boys are white, the application cannot

be entertained.

(1) You obedient servant,

Secretary.

Rev. Wm. Stocker,

Vicar of St. Mark's,

Elkhorn, Man.

Poo R
Nur heute Letterbook

February 1910 - 11 March 1910. (R.G. 10, volume 5278)

copy

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES DUBLIQUES

CANADA


